
 
 

 
 
 

 
GSE  
10 Seminary Place 
New Brunswick, NJ 08901 
 
 
 
July 6, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Dear Site Supervisor, 
 
Enclosed is the Site Supervisor Perspective on the School Counseling Internship Experience 
form that we ask you to complete at the end of the internship.  The purpose of the form is to get a 
sense from you the site supervisor about how well the internship facilitates the intern’s 
professional development.  Please complete and return to me in the enclosed, self-addressed, 
stamped envelope. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated and further supports the training experiences of our students. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Caroline S. Clauss-Ehlers 
 
Caroline S. Clauss-Ehlers, Ph.D. 
Program/Clinical Coordinator 
 


